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Ambassadors partner for 
Holiday Flag Program

Special to The Clinton Courier

The Clinton Ambassadors Show Choir has partnered with the Clinton Community Nature 
Center to help promote their Holiday Flag Program in the City of Clinton. For $50 annually, 
Nature Center volunteers will place an American flag in participants’ yards on Presidents’ 
Day (February), Memorial Day (May), Independence Day (July) and Veterans Day (No-
vember). Each flag is made in the United States, measures 3'x5' and is mounted on an 
eight-foot pole. The Nature Center handles installation, removal, storage and maintenance. 
Flags are placed the week before each holiday and remain in place until a few days after. 
Pictured (l to r) are Ambassadors members, front row: Summer Hawk, Lily Belle Cole, 
Reese Robinson, Cayden Wells, Marcus Pollard, Noah Eatmon, Mia Felder and Allison 
Poole; and back row: Gracie Tucker, Abigail Young, Kameryn Arnold, Quay Morris, Anna 
Kate Humphries, Ella Harrell and Amber Amis. For more information or to participate in the 
program, call 601-926-1104.

Special to The Clinton Courier 

The Clinton Community Nature 
Center’s annual fall native plant 
sale is set for November 11 from 8 
a.m. to 1 p.m.
Shoppers can choose from a large 

selection of native plants and plant 
information, with more than fifty 
different species and several variet-
ies to choose from including trees, 
shrubs, flowers, herbs, perennials 
and more.
For more information about the 

sale, call 601-926-1104.

Fall native plant 
sale on Nov. 11


